
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Bill Steele, Chief of Police  

DATE:    May 22, 2020 

SUBJECT: Consideration of Resolution No. 5500-20 Awarding the Contract for 
Intersection Safety Camera Equipment and Services. 

ISSUE BEFORE THE COUNCIL: 
Award the contract for intersection safety camera equipment and comprehensive services related 
to enforcement.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that Council approve the resolution to allow the City Manager to execute a 
contract with Redflex Traffic Systems, Inc. to provide photo red light enforcement equipment and 
comprehensive services. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The purpose of the Request for Proposals (RFP) was to find a qualified firm that will best provide 
the City with equipment for photo red light enforcement along with comprehensive services related 
to enforcement that helps the City enforce red light traffic laws in Tualatin.  The intersections and 
approaches are those previously identified by the city, based on survey and crash data: 
 
SW Tualatin-Sherwood Road at SW Avery and SW 112th Avenue 
SW Lower Boones Ferry Road at SW Bridgeport and SW 72nd Avenue 
 
The RFP was advertised in the Daily Journal of Commerce on March 6, 2020.  Two bids were 
received prior to the close of the bid period on March 27, 2020.  A notice of intent to award of a 
five-year contract was made to Redflex Traffic Systems, Inc. on April 20, 2020. 
 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Resolution 5500-20 Awarding contract to Redflex Traffic Systems, Inc. 
Agreement between the City of Tualatin and Redflex Traffic Systems, Inc. 


